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April 13, 2020 
 
The Honorable Members of the Assembly Judiciary Committee 
1020 N Street, Room 104 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 Re: AB 3365 (Assembly Judiciary Committee)  

               as Introduced on March 5, 2020 
  Position:  Support 
 
Dear Assembly Judiciary Committee Members, 
 

On behalf of the California Association of Certified Family Law 
Specialists, a non-profit organization with 660 members who are 
certified as family law specialists by the State Bar of California, Board 
of Legal Specialization, I write to support Assembly Bill 3365, as 
introduced. 

 
ACFLS supports Section 1 of the bill because if clarifies the 

date on which the county clerk must issue a duplicate confidential 
marriage license to one year of the date of the marriage and the date 
on which the person solemnizing the marriage must return the license 
to the clerk to one year of the date of the marriage.   

 
ACFLS supports Section 2 of the bill because it would delete 

the provision that would become operative on January 1, 2021, 
thereby maintaining the net disposable income threshold at $1,500 
per month, adjusted annually for cost-of-living increases, indefinitely.  
This is good law and it makes sense to increase the net disposable 
income threshold indefinitely.   
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ACFLS supports Section 3 of the bill because these provisions are declaratory of 
existing law. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
AVI LEVY, CFLS 
Legislative Director, ACFLS 


	Executive Director

